
Ordinance 2024-01(b)(AC) 

Manager’s Report 

 

An Ordinance Appropriating $7,520 to the Manager for a Grant to Juneau Economic 
Development Council; Funding Provided by General Funds. 
 

Juneau Economic Development Council’s (JEDC) property at 612 W. Willoughby Ave. Suite A 

does not qualify for CBJ’s non-profit property tax exemption in 2024 because they did not 

submit their exemption application timely. As a result, property taxes cannot be exempted for 

2024, and must be paid by JEDC. This is an unanticipated financial burden for JEDC. This grant 

would, in effect, acknowledge the intended non-profit purpose of 612 W. Willoughby Ave. Suite 

A, even though it did not meet the strict legal criteria to be exempted.    

 


